Mountain Amateur Radio Club Minutes of the Meeting 18 September 2013

The monthly meeting began at 1902 with Mike Stansberry (KØTER) presiding. Following intros all around, we read aloud the minutes of the previous meeting.

We have ordered a new Kenwood Repeater for \$1121.76, from the county funds. This will replace the one in service on Badger Mountain, and that older one will be kept as a spare.

The controller for the repeater at Tranquil Acres is ready. We need to program in the auto patch function and then install.

There was some discussion about the concept of "reverse auto patch" being illegal.

Under New Business – We need plans for future meetings. Last meeting we had a general gab session, and this meeting we will have a more focused one. The topic will be "my first radio".

We had a short break.

Under Club Officer Elections – the current nominations are: Mike Stansberry, President Carol Wilson, Vice President Bill Wallick, Secretary Wes Wilson, Treasurer Mark Gerschefske, Board Member

A motion was made by Luci Stansberry to accept the entire list. Seconded by Dean Buckhouse. The motion passed.

Suggestions for future programs – DSTAR, APRS, Young Hams, Home Brew

Our meeting adjourned at 2035

Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary